
January 18, 2021 

Policy on off-season storage of kayaks at marina 

A motion was made and approved stating that kayaks must be safely secured to the rack that 
they are on and the Waterfront chair will email the community to strongly recommend that 
kayaks be removed during the winter months but it is not required. 


